St Paul's Beaconsfield

Anglican Church of Australia

20 July 2016

Jacquie Thomson General Manager Grants and Community Development Lotterywest 74 Walters Drive Osborne Park, WA 6017



Dear Ms Thomson,

COMPLETED ACQUITTAL, APPLICATION: 421005198

On behalf of the St Paul's Council and community, I wish to express our sincere appreciation for the financial contribution from Lotterywest for the conservation work to our heritage listed community hall.

Without this financial support from Lotterywest, we would not have had the capacity to undertake the required conservation work to ensure our facility remains a meeting place for so many different community groups.

St Paul's is committed to growing community & sharing our facilities with the wider community and greatly appreciates the partnership with Lotterywest to assist us to continue to serve the community.

Yours sincerely,

Joan Jessup

St Paul's Anglican Church, Beaconsfield - Warden